

City of Tacoma

Memorandum

TO: Doris Sorum, City Clerk

FROM: Marilyn Strickland, Mayor

SUBJECT: Appointment to the Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public

Facilities District Board

DATE: May 17, 2016

I am recommending the appointment of Colleen Barta to fill the vacancy on the Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public Facilities District Board left by Susan Warner. I would like to appoint Colleen Barta to complete Susan Warner's unexpired term through December 31, 2016, followed by a four-year term expiring December 31, 2020.